
EASTER BONNET PARADE

What a fabulous parade this year!! It was so good to be back 
and the atmosphere was tremendous! Thank you all so much 
for your support. The children wore their bonnet with pride and 
there were plenty of smilies! The amount of work that went into 

making the bonnets was remarkable! Well done 
everyone! Looking forward to next year now!! 
The local businesses came out to see us. There 
certainly was a good community spirit in the air. 

THANK YOU TAIBACH
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Bank Holiday
Yes, it is bank holiday on Monday and yes, 
school will be closed. If ever you are unsure 
just check on your phone calendar, it will 
always identify bank holidays for you. 

http://www.easternprimary.co.uk


School Term Dates

Here is the link 


https://www.npt.gov.uk/18512

Diary Dates
2/5/22 Bank holiday

30/5/22 Hal term week

3/6/22 Official bank holiday for Queen's jubilee

6/6/22 School closed for Queen's jubilee day. (Welsh government agreement)

8/6/22 Sports day - weather permitting! 

24/6/22 Year 5s - Margam Park Maths day. Transition event with Ysgol Cwm  Crombil. Hooray!.

30/6/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - Humanities day

15/7/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - transition day - into form classes for a practice day.

7/7/22 Pupil reports out to parents

8/7/22 EASTFEST 22  It's back!!

11/7/22 INSET day - no school for the children

14/7/22 Children visit new classes

15/7/22 Year 6 - Ysgol Cwm Brombil - transition day

20/7/22 Provisional date for Year 6 leavers concert - to be confirmed

21/7/22 Mrs Wall's class & Mrs Fry's class - beach visit. Surfing and end of term party

Last day of school for the children

22/7/22 Last day of the school year! 

INSET day - No school for the children

EASTFEST 22

Don't forget it's July 8th! Any ideas what we should 
include? Let us know!!! Exciting times! 


A note from the chair of 
governors


Our headteacher, Louise Jefford 
will be retiring at the end of this 
academic year and intends to fill 
her time with a range of exciting 
hobbies. The headteacher post 
was advertised last term and 
interviews took place at the school 
yesterday. Governors appointed 
Melissa Woodham who will be 
taking up her post as headteacher 
in September 2022. A new chapter 
for Eastern's successful 
adventures!

Year 1/2 surprise has 
arrived!


This term Mrs Jones's class 
are learning about farms 

and animals.This 
week eggs were 
delivered to the 

school for 
incubation so the 

children will 
experience the 

process and watch 
the chicks hatching. 

How wonderful is that 
for them!! I am sure the 

children will be updating 
parents about progress!! 

Listen out! 

https://www.npt.gov.uk/18512

